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NCOIL WEIGHS COSTS AND BENEFITS OF MANAGED CARE 
Albany, New York, July 9, 2004 ( The National Conference of Insurance Legislators (NCOIL) on July 17 will take a hard look at critical issues such as rising healthcare costs, the lack of employers providing health benefits, and the growing numbers of uninsured when it examines the evolution of managed care from the more traditional policies of the 1980’s to those of the present.

The panel discussion, which furthers NCOIL’s ongoing interest in managed care issues, will analyze a market that, in an effort to increase access and affordability, has shifted away from typical HMO’s to more consumer-driven, hybrid, and tiered plans.  Lawmakers will also consider concerns such as the role of lawsuits and health insurance mandates that relate to the scope of managed care. 


The session, entitled The Evolution of Managed Care: Cost vs. Benefits, will be led by academic Dr. Robert Drennan from Temple University, followed by presentations by health policy experts Joe Scheidler of Blue Cross Blue Shield Association, Dr. Mary Frank of the American Academy of Family Practice Physicians, and Kevin Simpson of the Health Assistance Partnership of Families USA.  

The event will be held from 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., during the NCOIL Summer Meeting at the Hotel Inter-Continental in Chicago, Illinois.  
Legislators also will examine issues including managed care legislative activity in the states, the uncertainty of the Medicare Modernization Act, and the skyrocketing costs of healthcare and prescription drugs when the NCOIL Health Insurance Committee meets on July 16, from 9:45 to 11:00 a.m.
NCOIL is an organization of state legislators whose main area of public policy concern is insurance legislation and regulation.  Many legislators active in NCOIL either chair or are members of the committees responsible for insurance legislation in their respective state houses across the country.  

For further details, please contact the NCOIL National Office at (518) 449-3210.
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